
Tuesday 27th February 2024

Dear Parents & Carers,

Parents’ Evening 2024

Across the federation our spring term parents evening bookings are scheduled for the week
commencing 18th March, with book looks taking place the week commencing 11th March.
Please see the schedule below for when you can come into school to see your child’s learning
in their books:

Class Year Book Look Day and Time
Farthing Wood Reception Wednesday 13th March 2pm - 3pm

Create and Collaborate Event

Neverland 1 Monday 11th March 2:45pm - 3:20pm

Narnia 2 Wednesday 13th March 2:45pm - 3:20pm

Whoville 3 Thursday 14th March 2:45pm - 3:20pm

Wonderland 4/5 Monday 11th March 2:45pm - 3:20pm

Hogwarts 5 Wednesday 13th March 2:45pm - 3:20pm

Rivendell 6 Tuesday 12th March 2:45pm - 3:20pm

At Mundesley Infants & Juniors, parents evenings will be held on Tuesday 19th March (via
zoom) and Wednesday 20th March (face to face). Please see table below for appointment
information:

Date Meeting Type Times Location
Tuesday 19th March Zoom 4.30pm - 6.30pm N/A - Zoom

Wednesday 20th March Face to Face 3.30pm - 5.30pm Mundesley Infant School Hall

This is a great opportunity for you to hear about your child’s progress and attainment. The
link to book your appointment will be sent to you via text message WC 11th March 2024.
Please note that all previous booking information has been wiped, so you need to register as
a first time user.

The MIJS PTFA Book Fair will also be located at Mundesley Infant School Hall on both
evenings and is open to parents and carers to browse or purchase a book.

If you have any technical difficulties when booking your appointment please telephone the
office on 01263 720401.

Simon Wakeman Sophie Bugg
Executive Head Interim Head of Schools MIJS


